
 

To PTE’s family and friends: 

The health and safety of our patrons, visitors, artists, staff and students is our 
top priority. We are monitoring the situation closely and will continue to follow 
the guidance and recommendations of the World Health Organization, the Public 
Health Agency of Canada, and Manitoba Health. 
 
All Prairie Theatre Exchange performances, classes and events are proceeding as 
planned. Our building will also remain open to the public daily. If anything 
changes, we will let you know via email, social media and our website.  
 
As usual, our public and backstage spaces are being cleaned daily.  You can help 
by being diligent about washing your hands thoroughly. 
 
We will gladly exchange your tickets with no fees, should that be your 
preference. Ticket exchanges are always free for subscribers, and we are 
currently waiving exchange fees for all single ticket buyers. Please call the Box 
Office at 204-942-5483 if you wish to exchange your tickets. 
 
To minimize risk, we are asking everyone to stay away if they are sick, returning 
from affected areas or have underlying health conditions that may be impacted 
by respiratory illness. 
 
One of the great attributes of theatre is how it honours community, how it 
impacts community and how it makes community. We will continue to do our 
very best to be a valuable asset to the multiple communities we serve, including 
our staff, our artists and you, our patrons, during this uncertain time. We will 
keep you updated while working tirelessly and strategically to ensure the health 
and safety of everyone at PTE. 

 
Thank you for all your support during this uncertain time. 
 
 


